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CRUZIN 

NEWS-N-VIEWS 

PREZ SEZ: 

Pres says, 

Hi gang, hope you have found fun ways to enjoy the summer. From here in 
Oregon, it sounds like you are getting lots of rain. But some I have talked to 
say, not so much. So goes the hot portion of the year. 

As you know, we have a Christmas party coming up on December 10th, from 5 
to 10. We have secured the same band we had last year, of course for a    
little more money.  We have reserved the same Legion hall as last year, of 
course for a little more money. The caterer has agreed to a reasonable cost 
for the food, of course for a little more money. Can you see a pattern here? 
We had gained a nice reserve last year from not having a party during 2020 
and spent basically two year’s worth on the one in December 2021. The party 
committee has been working toward trying to lessen the costs with not much 
success. With the current treasury we will not carry forward into next year 
without the members being charged something for this year’s party. The 
board has decided, after much deliberation, to charge $30 per person. This 
is designed to basically cover the food cost, with the club absorbing the 
band, hall, decorations, etc. Carol Dalton will be taking reservations and                       
money, not sure of her schedule. 

The other half of the budget equation is the annual dues. It has been $50 
per year per couple for a long time. When we worked parking at Goodguys we 
got $2400 each year, which made it easy to cover all expenses and have an 
event or two plus the end of the year party. No decision has been made on 
raising the dues, but you get the drift of the economics. 

Your input is always welcomed and there will be time in the meetings to get 
opinions and constructive suggestions. Hang in there, Fall is coming. 

Phil 
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If you need more places to go and things to see: 

K-MART CRUISE NIGHT:  Every Saturday night, 1445 S. Power Road, Mesa.  Starting August 6th from 4-8 p.m.  

Hosted by Arizona Veteran Rodders. 

VINTAGE PARTS, ARIZONA (formerly So-Cal):  Every second Saturday, 3427 E. McDowell Road.  Time:  6 a.m. 

PHIL’S FILLING STATION:  Every Sunday, October through May, 12-3 p.m.  Lots of fun, great cars, and good 

friends.  (The only time there is no show is if a holiday falls on a Sunday.) 

SCOTTSDALE MOTORSPORTS GATHERING:  First Saturday of every month, 7-10 a.m.  It’s free!  Scottsdale 101 

Shopping Center, 7000 E. Mayo Blvd., Phoenix, AZ 85054. 

BREAKFAST CRUISE-IN AT DILLON’S ARROWHEAD BBQ:  First Saturday of every month, 8-11 a.m.  20585 N. 

59th Ave. 

 
 
 

 Please let me know if I have missed your birthday and I will include it 

next month.   

If you are interested in buying or selling an item, let me know & I will 

 include it in an upcoming newsletter. 

                 Please send to:  Dawn at   turbodemo1@att.net 

Birthdays  

September     

 Carol Dalton      9/7 

Jim Flagg             9/20 

Larry Way           9/21 

Sandy Muyres    9/22 



Volume  # 225                                                             CRUZIN NEWS-N-VIEWS                                                                Page 3 

• Upcoming Events 

•  • 2022 Monthly Breakfasts  

•  Saturday, August 20, Roadmasters –Cancelled – No one volunteered  

•  Saturday, September 10, Roadmasters – Mike & Susy Arney – Jimbo’s Bar & Grill, 12224 N. 51st Avenue, 

Glendale, AZ 85304. At 9:00am  

• Saturday, October 15, Roadmasters –Need Volunteers - TBD  

•  Saturday, November 5, Club Picnic at Bartlet Lake – more info to follow • 

 

•  September 10 – Town of Miami Car Show, 500 Sullivan St, Miami, AZ 85539, 8am�2pm, $30 entry  

• October 7-8 – Beeline Cruise-In Car Show, Payson, AZ  

•  November 5 – Horses & Horsepower, Scottsdale, AZ  

• November 12 - Kearny Fall Festival Free Car Show, Kearny, Az 

•  November 18-20 – GoodGuys, WestWorld, Scottsdale, AZ  

•  May 5-7, 2023 – Route 66 Fun Run – Seligman to Kingman – Join the celebration for a nostalgic weekend – 

register early, get your rooms early  

•  May 13-14, 2023 - OTHGSD Streak 50, Campland on the Bay, Mission Bay, San Diego, CA  

        It is Mother’s Day weekend, A good hotel is Catamaran Hotel. (2023 will be their 50th year! Might be a blast to      

go as a group. Larry Besore was working on getting a block of hotel rooms, now says to go ahead and obtain your 

own reservations.  

  Cruzin News-N-Views is the official publication of the Over the Hill Gang-Phoenix.  Opinions expressed in this news-

letter are those of the author and/or editor, not necessarily those of the Club or its members. 

  All material contained herein is released for publication providing credit is given to the Over the Hill Gang-Phoenix, 

and/or author and remuneration is made if it is to be used in a profit-making publication. 

  Articles, suggestions, ideas, etc. are solicited and encouraged for publication and the Editor reserves the right to 

edit and publish those articles felt to be in the best interest of the Over the Hill Gang-Phoenix. 

  The Over the Hill Gang-Phoenix is a club made up of owners and operators of pre-1959 vehicles.  Its primary objec-

tive is to promote the sport of Street Rodding. 

  The Over the Hill Gang-Phoenix has a Business Meeting on the first Wednesday of each month at Red Devil Italian 

Restaurant at 3004 East Bell Road, Phoenix, AZ, at 6:30 PM.  Board Meetings are held at Mimi’s Café at Desert Ridge 

Marketplace, 21001 N. Tatum Blvd., Phoenix, AZ 85050 (Tatum between 101 & E. Deer Valley) on the third Tuesday of 

each month at 6:30 PM.    


